
 

 

 

 

 
14th September 2023 
 
Dear Year 7 families, 
 
Myself and my colleagues feel very fortunate and proud to be caring for a year group who have already in such a 
short period of time demonstrated their resilience, kindness to each other, and maturity. 
  
Year 7 have lots to look forward to this year.  We will soon be publishing our list of extra-curricular clubs for this 
term and we are planning our Year 7 Winter Ball for later this year.  Year 7 also get the opportunity to go an a MFL 
trip towards the end of the academic year. 
 
Parents and carers will be invited in for the New Tutor Evening on 19th October where you will get an opportunity to 
meet your child’s tutor, and the Year 7 Parent Information Evening on 9th November where relevant information you 
might like about life and expectations here at JMS will be shared.  Later in the year we will also be holding a Year 7 
Parent’s Evening where you will meet your child’s teachers and be able to discuss their progress. 
  
Whilst this is not quite the start to term the Year 7 team had envisaged, The key message from myself and the Year 7 
tutors is for students to try their best, which we recognise will look different for each individual.  
 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any concerns or questions. Whole school updates will continue to 
come directly from the Headteacher, Mr. West.  
 
With kind regards,  
 
Michael Migliaccio 
Head of Year 7 
MMigliaccio@johnmason.school 


